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Web Announcement 2074 

 
Attention All Providers:  Maintain Correct Electronic Funds Transfer 
(EFT) Information with Nevada Medicaid 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) reminds providers to maintain correct Electronic Funds 
Transfer (EFT) information on file with Nevada Medicaid.  Effective December 17, 2019, EFTs that fail will be issued 
automatically to providers as paper checks for a period of 30 days.  If the provider does not update their EFT 
information within 30 days of the EFT failure, all payments including paper checks will be held until the EFT 
information is updated. 

Providers may update their EFT information by logging in to the Provider Web Portal and selecting the “Revalidate-
Update Provider” link. 

 


